
                        

                 

At StarLine we are taking steps to protect our valued customers and 

employees from the effects of the Coronavirus (COVID 19).  Below is a 

listing of the steps our inspectors will take when they are inspecting your 

home or business to ensure the safety of everyone.  

 

1. In addition to wearing gloves, our inspectors will be washing their 

hands several times during the inspection process with a proper hand 

sanitizing solution; we will provide our own supplies for the process.  

2. We will bring sanitation wipes to disinfect any surface we need to 

touch during the inspection.  

3. Our inspectors will practice reasonable social distancing. 

4. Our inspectors will wear masks during the inspections upon request.  

5. For everyone’s safety we ask that a limited number of parties be 

present during the inspection process, and if anyone is sick or with a 

fever, please advise your inspector of such upon his/her arrival.    

6. As always, our inspectors will wear booties over their shoes while in 

your home or business to protect your flooring and to protect against 

any contamination.  

7. We will take every precaution to ensure the safety of our customers 

and our employees. We apologize for any inconvenience this may 

cause, but the safety of our customers and employees must come 

first during this pandemic.  

 

Thank You, 

 

Starline Management 

 



 

 


